4th July, 1918.

Dear Noel,

Thanks for yours of the 3rd. I hardly

e
SRS

think I better sign your letter as I expect to be

fully occupled in the Autumn with _von

Industrial and Educational matfers. I am very glad
however, that you are gettlng a number of Members who
will be willing to speak on Lansdowne lines.

Yours sincerely,

ph LT
s

Noel Buxton, Esq., M.P.
House of Commons, S.W.1l.
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